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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

 

Cinema Trip: Wednesday 13th November 

 

 

As part of the national ‘Into Film’ festival, we have been given the opportunity to attend a screening of 

Green Book at the Vue cinema, Livingston on the morning of Wednesday 13th November. This trip involves 

Mrs. Downey’s English class, and is in addition to the whole-school cinema trip the same week. 

 

 

Pupils will be transported to and from the venue by minibus. They will be provided with a school packed 

lunch, but are welcome to bring their own drinks and snacks with them, should they wish to. 

 

 

If you have any concerns or questions, please contact the school office by Wednesday 7th November at the 

latest. 

 

 

Thank you in advance for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Alison Downey 

English Teacher 

Cedarbank Annexe 

Deans Community High School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

             

 


